
Report on museum visit to Raja Rammohun Roy Memorial Library on 14th January 

2025 by the students of Semester 1 & 3 

The Political Science Major students of Semester 1 and 3 went for a museum visit to Raja 

Rammohun Roy Memorial Library on 14th January 2025 to understand how the Father of 

Modern India campaigned against sati, caste system and polygamy throughout his life by 

providing them access to his writings and murals which depict important milestones he 

achieved as a social reformer.  

This is the first of museum visits that the Department has planned for students to get a 

glimpse into the lives of eminent national figures whose homes have been converted to 

museums to enlighten citizens about their contribution to building modern India.  

Apart from being a vital part of their syllabus, learning about the personal life and 

contributions of great leaders will provide students an opportunity of experiential learning 

supplementing the readings and discussions in class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Picture Gallery- 

 

The poster of the event 

 



 

The students exploring the museum 

 

 

The students with the faculty members of the Department of Political Science 



 

The faculty members of the Department (from left): Mr. Biswajit Prasad, Ms. Jhelum 

Ghosh, Ms. Ruth Rhea Khan, Mr. Kushal Chakraborty. 

 


